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Dear Parents and Carers, 6 Dec 2021

As you are aware, this year with COVID restrictions a lot of our Year 6 activities have been modified.
Our usual ‘Walk of Fame’ and Graduation ceremony will ook a little different this year.

On Wednesday 15 December, the Year 6 students will be able to watch the full version of their
movie in the hall, and afterwards will be presented with their graduation packages.

At approximately 2:30pm on Thursday 16 December, Year 6 students will begin their ‘Walk of
Fame’ from their classrooms and will walk around the school, completing a lap of all classes so that
they can be farewelled in a COVID safe manner. Unfortunately, due to restrictions, parents will not
be able to attend this year. Students that are wearing mufti for Lori Rewards Day will need to bring
their uniform to change into after lunch for the Walk of Fame.

Students who would like a signature bear or shirt signed may bring these items in on Thursday 16
December and have them signed during the middle session in class time.

There will also be an opportunity for students to download and view their own copies of the Year 6
Farewell photos from a Google Drive shared with them. Please remember when these photos are
saved, that they are for private use only and are not intended to be reproduced or distributed in any
way. The photos and videos will be made available for students to access through Google Drive,
using their student email and login details. This will be available for the students to access from
Thursday 16 December until Friday 28 January.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Skye Drabsch and Year 6 Teachers Mrs Toni Skinner
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